

P.O. Box 72, St. Albans, VT 05478-0072 • Hotline: 524.6575 • Office: 524.8538 • Fax: 524.8539 • Email: voices@cvoeo.org January 30, 2025

Town of Georgia 47 Town Common Rd Milton, VT 05468

Dear Amber,

Thank you for your generous gift to help end domestic and sexual violence and stalking through direct service, education, and systems change.

On behalf of Kris Lukens and Shannon McMahon, Voices Against Violence/Laurie's House, and all of us at CVOEO, thank you for your generous gift of \$1,000.00 on 12/23/2024. Thanks to you, we will help thousands in our community find the safety and security they deserve.

Your support will continue to make it possible for Voices Against Violence/Laurie's House to shelter women and children, keep our 24/7 hotline running, host support groups, educate, and provide critical resources to survivors - we could not do this work without you.

Your gift will directly help people in the communities across Franklin and Grand Isle Counties that Voices Against Violence/Laurie's House serves every day.

Please reach out with any questions or comments you have; we deeply appreciate your support and would love to hear from you!

Paul Dragon

Executive Director, CVOEO

pdragon@cvoeo.org

lear friends en Georsia Jou site us hope and strenste and weare gruteful,

P.S. Stay in touch! Follow Voices Against Violence on Facebook and Instagram!

This letter is to state that you received goods and services of no material value in exchange for this gift to CVOEO (EIN: 03-0216837).

We wish you much Joy and Peace